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Dear Parents and Children, 
It was lovely to be able to welcome our 
year 6 children back to school  today, 
they have been extremely sensible , as we 
knew they would, following the new rules 
of the kingdom. We are  looking forward 
to seeing the other groups of year 6 re-
turn as the week progresses.               
To support their wellbeing, all of the chil-
dren in school belong to different pods or 
kingdoms as we are calling them. Each kingdom has a         different 
coloured vest to enable everyone to see which kingdom they belong 
to. This is helping with physical distancing alongside other measures 
we have put in place. We will as always support the children in their 
understanding of  the changes and share the things we need to do to 
continue to keep safe.  

Reception Return week beginning 15th June 
In line with the government guidelines we are aiming to invite           
reception children from Willow and Holly back to school on their 
allocated day from the week beginning 15th June. School will start 
for these children at 9.00 until 3pm. In our ambition to keep the 
children as safe as we can the children will be taught in small groups. I 
completely understand your concerns as parents about returning to 
school, whilst we have done our utmost to prepare for the children to 
return, I fully support you in the decision you make concerning your 
child. As a reminder, we have planned for all of the children          
( excluding year 6) to return in September to their old class before we 
gradually transition into their new year group.  

School Reports 
Staff are currently writing the school reports, which will be a shorter 
format this year, due to the  reduction in curriculum coverage. We 
are aiming to send these out to families at the beginning of July  via 
parent mail as usual.     

Exciting Projects Planned for August 
We are very pleased to share with you that we are planning to have all 
of the  key stage one and lower key stage two toilets refurbished in 
the summer holidays. We are also expecting the boiler to be replaced, 
which is long over due. It will be a lovely fresh start to the new school 
year. Please contact school if you need any support, we are here to 
help.   


